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The administration supports and our negotiating team will continue to work toward a fair 
contract with UNAC. However, time is of the essence as the university develops its FY24 budget 
for submission to the governor and legislature. 
 
The next mediation session is scheduled for October 10. 
  
Sincerely, 
Memry Dahl 
Chief Human Resources Officer 
 


